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 This monthly newsletter provides insight into construction activities and updates on the progress of the New 
Emergency Department project. 

Month at a glance 
Over the month of January exterior brick and stone continued along the south elevation. Acoustic Ceiling track 
began installation at the north end of the ED and boarding of the mental health pods was completed. 
Installation began on the trauma elevators and the stairs in Y Block were installed.  

Upcoming Work 
• Penthouse mechanical system installation  
• Flooring installation to continue. 

• Electrical Distribution equipment tie-in. 
• Interior painting to continue. 

Fun Facts – Behind the Wall Edition 2 
Within the walls of each bathroom, robust steel supports are installed to carry both sinks and toilets. The steel 
brackets to the left of the picture provide support for the sink and the steel bracket on the lower right provides 
support for the floating toilets. All water lines are insulated, and plywood is installed to provide anchoring 
support for sinks, and other bathroom accessories. 

 


